
                                     

   

 

 

 

Important Notice: Upcoming Hydro Rebuild Project in Copper Cliff 

 

 

Dear Resident, 

Greater Sudbury Hydro is committed to modernizing and improving the local distribution system to 

better serve you, our customer. You are receiving this notice because we will soon begin construction 

work in your neighbourhood. 

Starting as early as Monday, June 9, our crews will be working in Copper Cliff, with a focus on Church 

Street, Peter Street, McKeen Street, Balsam Street, and McNevin Street. This significant rebuild 

project is expected to last approximately two months and is aimed at improving the reliability and 

serviceability of your electrical service. 

 

Work will involve pole line upgrades and relocations to support a stronger, more modern distribution 

network. Our goal is to complete the work with minimal disruption while ensuring long-term benefits for 

the community. 

What to expect: 

• You may notice the presence of heavy equipment and construction crews in the area. 

• There may be some noise associated with civil work, however, all activities will conform to the City 

of Greater Sudbury’s noise by-law. 

• Occasional traffic delays are possible as crews work along the designated streets. 

• Hydro-vac excavation work may begin ahead of full construction to prepare pole sites. 

• Should any planned power interruptions be required, advance notice will be provided. 

We appreciate your understanding and cooperation. If you have any questions, please feel free to contact 

our Engineering team at engineering@gsuinc.ca or 705-675-7536. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

Serge Robillard  

Supervisor - Engineering  

Greater Sudbury Hydro 

 


